
04/12/2019 

MR Chris Bateman 
9 Hall RD 
Hornsby NSW 2077 
cbatemnan83@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1190 - 9999 Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

As a former Northern Beaches resident for the best part of 35 years, this development is long 
overdue!

On completion, the facilities provided will enable the Northern Beaches to remain home to one 
of the most successful NRL franchises in modern history. The facilities will also provide an 
attractive venue to other sporting codes including Super Rugby, A and W League and junior 
competitions in the local area to play/train from benefiting local businesses and residents alike. 

The inclusion of female change rooms will encourage female participation across the sporting 
codes and go a long way to ensuring the growing professional female competitions, which are 
in their infancy to flourish in our area. 

What a great achievement by the Northern Beaches Council if they can get this done! A boost 
for jobs and the local economy. 

Sent: 4/12/2019 5:22:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


